Notice of Public Meeting to Discuss the
Rosebud-Lott Independent School District’s
2013-2014 TAPR - Texas Academic

Performance Report

Rosebud-Lott ISD will hold a public presentation during the
regular monthly board meeting at 7:00 pm on
January 19, 2015 in the Boardroom on the
Rosebud-Lott High School / Middle School campus
located in Travis, TX.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss
Rosebud-Lott ISD’s academic report for the 2013-2014 year.
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